
HARYANA LABOUR WELFARE BOARD 
NOTIFICATION 

                                                                                                                                                Dated:10.03.2025 

 

Subject: Revised Date for Publication of Request for Proposal (RFP) 

This is to inform all concerned parties that the publication date for the Request for 
Proposal (RFP) for Conducting Feasibility Study on Housing Facilities for Labourers in 
Haryana has been revised. The RFP, originally scheduled to be published on 11th March 
2025, will now be published on 20th March 2025. 

All interested bidders are requested to take note of this change. Further details will be 
made available on the official website on the revised date. 

   

                                                                                                                    Welfare Commissioner, Haryana 

                                                                                              
                                                                                                                                                

 


